
Dear  Hedgehog  Parents
We have  some wonder fu l  news  to  share  w i th  you . . .
Mrs  Dav ies  and her  husband are  expec t ing  a  baby

which  i s  due  near  the  end  o f  the  Summer  Term!  Mrs
Dav ies  has  every  in tent ion  o f  mak ing  i t  through  as

much o f  the  Summer  Term as  she  can ,  bu t  we  w i l l  o f
course  keep  you  in formed should  th is  change .  We are
sure  you  w i l l  j o in  us  in  w ish ing  the  Dav ies  fami ly  a l l

the  very  bes t  a t  th is  exc i t ing  t ime . .
K ind  regards

Mr Walker


